***** Dear Parents.

The end of the school year is here! It seems like only yesterday we were setting off on our preschool adventure together! It was such a pleasure to have your little ones in our class this year. We are amazed at the growth each and everyone has made in just a couple of months.

Here is a glimpse of our May highlights:

Bike Safety- We had a great lesson about bike safety by a Harrison police officer! He explained how to stay safe while enjoying our outdoor activities.

- Spring Time- We have talked so much about Spring! We learned about insects, different types of flowers, and we even had our own classroom butterflies!
- Field Day- Everyone had such a blast running around and playing all the team-building activities during field day!

This month we have great themes on which we will focus:

- Theme: ocean, camping, and summer
- Numbers: review 1-20
- Letters: Uu, Vv, Ww, Xx, Yy, Zz
- Colors: review all the colors

************** ***** For all of our dear students moving on to new learning experiences, we will enjoy our last weeks of fun and learning together. We appreciate the opportunity to continue being part of your learning journey. Remember, always strive to be the best you can be! To the parents, we thank you for allowing us to be your child's Pre-K teachers! It has been a wonderful and rewarding year for each of us. We have enjoyed all the smiles, memories, and hugs your child has shared with us. Thank you for all the kind and generous gifts you have given us throughout this school year. We hope you all have a great summer filled with smiles and sunshine! Please stop by in September to share some amazing summer memories with us! With love, Ms. Vallarelli, Mrs. Jess, and Mrs. Marianne